
• I turned in our ballot language for the millage on Thursday, May 8.  On Friday, May 7, I returned
to the County Clerk's office and verified with Terry Kubasiak that everything was in order and 
accepted.

• On April 23, I did a Loss Prevention walk-through with Janet Dobryden of CMI.  She stated that 
things were in a lot better order  compared to her visit three years prior.  The only issues we 
found were a few Exit signs that were not lighted.  We are in the process of getting new batteries 
and bulbs for those fixtures.

• On April 24, Lynnell and I had a booth at the Bronson Early Learning Fair to promote the library 
and give out information on the upcoming millage.

• On May 7, we had a Finance Committee meetings.

• On May 13, I attended the Union Township Friends meeting along with Martha to hear their 
thoughts/concerns regarding our volunteer policy.

• On May 14, John and I met with Bob Granger and Jeff Budd regarding the Coldwater branch 
building.  Please see John's report.

• On May 15, I attended the Bronson Township meeting. 

• The BDL Millage Committee continues to meet (weekly at this time).  They are in the process of 
designing bookmarks, flyers and posters.  They hope to have many of these completed in time 
for the Memorial Day parades.

• Monthly Branch visits continue.

• Staff evaluations continue.

Respectfully Submitted,

Evette M. Atkin.
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